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Turfcare Center Update 
 
Just a reminder that golf cart traffic is always tough on turf, but especially so in the 
winter months when the grass is not growing.  Please do your part to help take care of 
the golf course.  2 carts per foursome, follow directional signs and ropes, and keep carts 
on the paths as much as possible. 
 
The goal during the winter months is to protect the turf and ensure that we do not have 
any setbacks going into the spring and summer months.  Please do your part. 
 
Thanks, from Scott Polychronis, GCSAA 
 

 



Congratulations to David, Glen, Jackie &JD on their Hole-in-One(s) 

 

 
             Editors Retraction:  Rick Burton’s HIO on December 15th was on Canyons #4, not Palmer #4. 



 

 
 
 
“We are excited to announce that PING will be on site for an exclusive Oasis Golf 
Club fitting event. You won’t want to miss the most thorough fitting in golf from 
the brand that pioneered custom fitting. 
 

PING FITTING DATE: Thursday, February 15th. 10:00am-2:00pm 

  
Click on the below link to book your fitting time.  You will be asked to Login or 
Create a “PING NATION” account when booking your appointment.  You will then 
receive updates and reminders through the website.” 
  

PING FITTING REGISTRATION 
 
 

2024 Roadrunner Member-Guest 
Save the dates: April 11-13th 
Open to all Oasis members 
Signup/Email registration forms will be available Monday, February 12th 
Book your practice rounds starting February 5th  
 

OMGC Oasis Cup 
Team Palmer vs. Team Canyons vs. Team Outlander 
Dates of Matches: February 25th @ Palmer (9:45 gun) 
                              February 26th @ Canyons (9:15 gun) 
Signup available in Member’s lounge on OMGC board 
 

OWGA Member/Member 
2-lady teams-Stroke play (flighted) 
Tournament Dates: March 4th-6th  
Signup available on OWGA board 
 

OWGA Wine & 9 
Save the Date: Tuesday, March 12th  
Premier Golf & Social of the Year 

https://ping.com/en-us/old-find-retailers/schedule-fitting?eventGuid=9750a840-67ef-45e1-88be-8e87d692a10c


 
February 2024 Member Shotguns 
 
All shotgun start times will be at 9:30am. 
The final member shotgun will be on Saturday, February 24th.  
We will continue the shotgun starts again next year during the short days of 
the year when Daylight Savings ends through the month of February.  We 
also look look forward to incorporate shotgun starts during the summer 
months as well. Stay tuned. 
 

 
 

Announcement regarding tee time reservations starting March 1st 
During the past year, the golf shop staff implemented a way for members to make 
calendars for their requested days of play, however the number of members who 
utilized this service is now completely overwhelming to the staff to have any chance of 
keeping with over 30 calendars.  For those who utilized this service, you will now have 
to call the golf shop or book times via our website up to 30 days in advance.    


